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LNTM No 041/22

PLNTM 041 MOORING WORK IN ADVANCE OF SAILGP - INFORMATION

PLYMOUTH LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 041/22

MOORING WORK IN ADVANCE OF SAILGP

INFORMATION

1. This notice is for information from the Queen’s Harbour Master, Plymouth pursuant to the Dockyard Port of
Plymouth Order 2020.

2. Mooring works in support of SailGP will be undertaken between 21 July 2022 and 5 Aug 2022 in locations as
follows:

a. 200 yards North of Drakes Island, south of Drakes Channel (IVO: 50° 21.476’N 004° 09.198'W)
b. Inside Millbay Basin, including near King Point Marina (IVO: 50° 21.856’N, 004° 09.273'W)

3. Works will include deploying of temporary mooring gear and markers and alterations to existing moorings.
Some top marks will be unlit.

4. Mariners are advised to navigate with extra caution in the vicinity of the areas above.

5. Further information can be obtained from Longroom Port Control on VHF Ch.14, or the Cattewater Harbour
Commissioners on 01752 665934.

6. Cancel this PLNTM 5 Aug 22

Thursday 21 Jul 2022



